The Graduates' Society of McGill University MCGILL UNIVERSITY, MONTREAL PUBLISHERS OF THE PHONE MARQUETTE 9181 "THE MCGILL NEWS" May 23, 1930. Dear Sir: Convocation at "Old McGill" takes place on May 29th when over four hundred students will receive their degrees. It is just 50 years since your received your degree from McGill University, and became one of the large number of graduates who represent their Alma Mater in all parts of the world. On behalf of the officers and members of the Graduates' Society of McGill University, I have much pleasure in sending you our sincere congratulations upon the attainment of this anniversary of your graduation, and in wishing you many years of health and happiness. Yours sincerely, GJW President